
History LEARNING JOURNEY 

13
YEAR

12
YEAR

Examinations

Understanding and Applying History Skills 

Year 1
2

Year 1
3

Revision

Final A 
level 

exams

Understanding historiography Understanding essay structure Developing analytical skills

Understanding and using key vocabulary Assessing the value of sources
Developing evaluative comment

Building knowledge 
of historiography

Using primary sources

Applying historiography 
to essays

Establishing 
the early 
Tudor dynasty.

Germany in 1918 
and the impacts of 
World War One.

Strengths and 
weaknesses of the 
Weimar constitution.

Impacts of the 
Treaty of 
Versailles.

Economic 
aftermath of 
World War One

Henry’s 
reforms to 
central 
government.

Henry’s 
relations with 
foreign 
powers.

Economic 
development 
of the Tudor 
state under 
Henry VII.

Religion in 
society and the 
growth of 
humanism.

Henry VIII 
character and 
aims.

Failing political 
stability and rise of 
extremism.

Political, 
economic and 
social impacts of 
the Depression.

Overview of 
the republic by 
1924.

Development 
of society in 
the mid years 
of Weimar.

Stresemann's attempts 
to restore Germany as 
an international 
power.

Reasons for the 
rise of support for 
fascism and 
communism.

Hitler's election as 
Chancellor and 
attempts to limit his 
power.

The establishment of 
Royal supremacy and 
rise of Cromwell.

Internal examinations 

and Revision

Overview of 
Germany by 
March 1933.

Societies 
upheaval from 
religious reform.

Stresemann's 
attempts to fix 
the economic 
issues.

How was 
extremism 
growing in 
Weimar? 

The Reichstag 
fire and 
Hitler's moves 
to secure more 
power.

Henry’s 
treatment of 
rebellion.

Renaissance 
and religious 
reform under 
Henry VIII.

Edward VI and the 
problems of 
succession.

The problem of maintain 
royal authority in a 
protectorate.

Somerset's failure in 
foreign policy.

Social and 
economic 
impacts of 
the religious 
changes 
under 
Edward.

Lady Jane Grey 
and Mary’s 
succession.

The imposing of 
totalitarianism and 
the use of terror.

Impact of Nazism on 
women, youth and 
religion.

Volksgemeinschaft 
in the Nazi state.

RevisionIssues of royal 
authority- did 
rebellions cause any 
real threats?

Maintaining 
royal authority 
in Mary’s court.

Society in 
1485.

How Henry 
dealt with 
rebellions 
early in his 
rule.

How Henry used 
marriages to secure 
England's position in 
Europe.

The changing 
structure of 
society under 
Henry VII.

Factionalism of 
Henry’s court and the 
accession of Wolsey.

Henry VIII’s 
relations with 
Foreign powers.

The development of 
overseas trade and 
commerce.

Social and 
economic 
impacts of 
the religious 
changes 
under 
Edward.

England's relations 
with foreign powers 
under Mary.

Social impacts of Marys 
economic and religious 
changes.

Elizabeth I, 
character and 
aims.

The impact of the 
religious settlement 
in early Elizabethan 
England.

Elizabeth's court 
and the problems 
of a puritan 
parliament.

Foreign relations under 
the early Elizabethan 
government.

Economy and 
religion in later 
Elizabethan England.

Growth of trade 
and exploration 
under Elizabeth. 

Elizabeth's later years 
and her weakening 
authority.

Social and 
economic impacts 
of hyperinflation.

The enabling 
Act and the 
end of 
Democracy.

Hitler’s 
consolidation 
of power in 
1933.

Use and 
effectiveness of 
propaganda in the 
Nazi state.

Economic 
policies of 
autarky. 

Racial ideology and 
the targeting of 
undesirables.

Increasing anti-
Semitic 
persecution.

Reasons for start 
of World War 
Two and its 
impacts on 
migration.

Albert Speer 
and total war.

The move 
towards and 
introduction 
of the final 
solution.

Assassination 
attempts on 
Hitler and the 
ending of 
World War 
Two.


